Resolution 2024-02
Northeast Community Council (NECC)

May 16, 2024

Opposition to Boundary Avenue East Extension to Centennial Circle Drive
Whereas, Boundary Avenue located on the southern boundary of Centennial Park near the
Muldoon Glenn Interchange dead ends on the property of the Alpine Village Condo Association
and is a fairly quiet street with four speed humps and two large hills; and

Whereas, $500,000 was allotted in a Fire Bond for the planning of an extension of Boundary
Ave. East through a steep hill to Centennial Circle, of which only $140,000 was actually used for
said purpose and, no account has been given of the remaining $360,000 when requested by the
NECC; and

Whereas, the company that received the $140,000 has never showed the plans to the NECC as
requested; and

Whereas, Cook Inlet Housing Authority was required to build a second access road from the
water facility to the North when the Eklutna Estates apartment homes were built at their own
expense, and thus negating the need for the push through Boundary Avenue since a second
access road now exists; and

Whereas, Cook Inlet Housing Authority has indicated that they see no benefit from the proposed
roadway extension.

Let it be hereby be resolved that the Northeast Community Council request that the Boundary
Avenue push through to Centennial Circle be removed from future municipal plans and that a
four way stop on Muldoon and Peck be considered as the next step in making our area safer for
emergency vehicles, people mover buses, school buses, and area residents and visitors to the
senior housing at the end of Peck Avenue off of Centennial Circle.
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